

July 6, 2016



ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700 Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2014-0255

Consultation on the Development of Corporate Governance Guidance for OEB Rate-Regulated Utilities

On June 22, 2016, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) initiated a consultation to develop guidance for OEB rate-regulated utilities.

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (Oakville Hydro) intends to participate in this consultation process. Oakville Hydro does not wish to request cost eligibility.

Respectfully submitted,

Maryanne Wilson

Director, Regulatory and Compliance

Maryanne Welson

Telephone: 905-825-4422

Email: mwilson@oakvillehydro.com